International Brotherhood of Magicians RING NO. SIX



Delaware Valley Conjurers Club

Newsletter



DECEMBER 1991

Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, December 9, 1991, at 8:00 post meridiem. After elections (see below), we will be having a lecture by Bob Jepson, a children's magician and ventriloquist. I don't know about you, but I've been doing the same basic kid show for about 7 years, and I'm looking forward to getting some new ideas. I forget what the admission price is, but I'm guessing that it will be \$5 for members and \$8 for anybody else.

Elections - always a night fraught with controversy. Come and vote for the new DVCC Brain Trust, who will guide us through 1992. Past elections have taken all of about 3 minutes, so don't be late or you'll miss all the excitement.

Thanks to everyone who participated. Score sheets are available. Special thanks also go to Dave Kelly for arranging for two actual lay judges that had theater background, and were therefore qualified to judge.

Philadelphia Magic Co. update: (1) Starting January 15, 1992, PMC will be offering magic classes - perhaps the perfect gift for a fledgling magician. (2) Spectacular III is still set for March 29, 1992, with the following already booked: Kohl & Co., Giovanni (1991 IBM Gold Cups award winner for close-up), Tim Glancy, and Martin Nash. Any questions, call Marty or Danny at 215.627.5128.

Next month: January 1992 - the new board takes over.